
 

 

                       June 30, 2023 

To, 

The Manager 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai– 400051 
 
Company Trading Symbol: FROG 
 
Subject - Intimation of closure of Trading Window in terms of SEBI (Prohibition of 
Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that, pursuant to the provisions of the SEBI (Prohibition of 
Insider Trading) Regulation, 2015 as amended from time to time, the “Trading Window” 
for dealing in the Equity Shares of the Frog Cellsat Limited (“the Company”), shall remain 
closed for the Designated Persons and their immediate relatives from 01st July, 2023 till 
completion of 48 hours after the Un-Audited Financial Results for the first quarter ending 
on 30th June, 2023 are submitted to the Stock Exchange.  
 
The same has been intimated to all the directors, officers and designated employees of 
the Company. 
 
Further the date of the Board Meeting for consideration of the Un-Audited Financial 
Results for the first quarter ending 30" June, 2023, will be intimated in the due course. 
 
We request you to please take the above on record. 
 
Thanking You 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Frog Cellsat Limited 
 
 
 
 
Manisha Makhija 
(Company Secretary) 
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